
Worship Schedule 
 
 

April 16 10 am  Morning Prayer with Barb Reszko 
 

April 23 6 pm Eucharist with Rev. Robert Gahler 

 

Please Note: 
 

Due to road closures for the Glass City Marathon,  
our service on April 23rd will take place at 6:00 pm. 

April 16, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided near the name tag rack.  
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! Crayons, 

pencils, activities and a children’s bulletin are available 

in the Children’s Corner, located in the narthex.  This 

area can also be used during the service. 

 

Join us in the NARTHEX after the 10 am service  
for coffee, fellowship and a presentation. 

 
 

April 16: “Faith Horizons:   
  The Way, The Truth, The Life”   
 

Join us in the Narthex for coffee and the “reveal” of 

three new artworks by St. Michael’s parishioner, Steven 

Tozer Wipfli. His paper collage series, “Faith Horizons: 

The Way, The Truth and The Life,” was commissioned 

by the St. Michael’s Aesthetics Committee. Steve will 

talk about his creative process and that which inspires 

him, and Cheryl Volk will share the impactful work of 

the Aesthetics Committee and their role in this project. 

— Kids of all ages are welcome to attend today! — 
 

We offer Sunday School after the 10 am 
service on the first & third Sunday of each 
month.  Kids have fun exploring ways to love, 
learn and serve through story-telling, singing, 
crafts, reading scripture and enjoying a snack!   
 

We learned this week that the original family we were 

sponsoring (a family of 3) decided to stay in Poland, 

where they fled for safety just as we were applying to 

sponsor them.  We understand their decision, of 

course.  Toledo Helps Ukraine has assigned us a new 

family of 5 (!) and we are submitting applications to the 

USCIS website.  (You may be interested to know that 

Toledo Helps Ukraine has recently completed 51 more 

applications for refugees from Ukraine!)   
 

Our new family is 2 parents and three young children, 

1 girl (6 yrs.), and two boys (4 yrs. and 18 mos.)  They 

may arrive from Kyiv as early as late May/early 

June.  Your support is SO appreciated.  Though we have 

reached our initial financial goal, you may certainly 

continue to contribute.  Our  expenses will be higher 

with a family of 5.   Also, please keep checking our lists 

for new or gently used household items needed.  These 

lists are posted on an easel in the church hallway near 

our bulletin boards, along with directions about where 

to leave them at church.  As always, your questions, 

suggestions, and feedback are welcome! 
 

Joe Gerhardinger, Barb Malkoski, Gretchen Rohm, 
Sarah Schendel, Mike and Terri Ward 

 

 

          A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

SUNDAY SCHOOL MEETS TODAY 

 
  Ukrainian Family Update 



All are invited to enjoy fellowship, dinner and a book 

discussion! We are reading The Curious Incident of the 

Dog in the Night-time by Mark Haddon. We will meet 

Monday, April 17th at 6:00 pm at the home of 

Charlotte Halloran. Please RSVP to Charlotte if you’ll 

attend:  challoran64@gmail.com or contact Diane 

Braun: (419) 344-2564. 
 

Our weekly Compline Service meets each 

Wednesday at 6 pm via Zoom.  Visit St. 

Michael’s website (www.lovelearnserve.org), 

click on the “Worship” tab & scroll to the 

bottom for meeting log-in information. 

 

Please donate nonperishable food items to support 

the local food bank. The drop off basket is in the 

narthex.    Thank you! 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

 Items should be unopened & new. 

 Canned goods, no glass bottles or 

containers.   

 Check expiration dates. 

 

The Easter flowers on the altar are free for the taking!  

Someone may wish to plant some of the bulbs to 

enjoy next year.  Feel free to take a pot after today’s 

service! 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR ARTS CAMP!  Please 

share our website (www.lovelearnserve.org) with any 

area youth in grades K-8 who may like to attend!   
 

Arts Camp will run Monday, June 5th through Friday, 

June 9th from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm.  WE ARE LOOKING 

FOR VOLUNTEERS to help with various responsibilities 

for the camp, such as classroom assistants, 

registration & dismissal, greeters, lunch servers & free 

time helpers. If you are interested in volunteering 

(even if just for a day or two), please sign up on the 

hall bulletin board or speak to Al Stephens. 
 

April 17 Vicki Creekmore 
 Julie Graham 
April 18 Sara Roberts 

 Suzanne Rorick 

April 20 Leonard Walker 

 Mike Porter 

April 21 Meredith Randall 

April 22 Elmer Haigh 

 Scott Tuttle 

April 23 Puffin Coe 

 Chris Sailstad 

EASTER FLOWERS 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

FEED YOUR NEIGHBOR 

DINNER + BOOK CLUB 

WEDNESDAY COMPLINE 

Guests & Visitors: 
 

We would love to hear from you!   

Scan the QR code and fill out our visitor 

card online, or reach for a pew card 

available in each row and place your 

completed card in the offering plate. 
 

We’re glad you visited St. Michael’s! 

 


